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You will find all the 4-H Club flyers for November in this
newsletter. Our newest club, the 4-H Strum and Grow Club is
also featured. The talented Mr. Jerry Johnson will lead this club
for our interested 4-H youth. If you have not signed up, please
don’t delay. Space for this interactive club focusing on both
banjo and guitar is limited! 
Also in this newsletter, you will find a SAVE THE DATE for 4-H
Summer Camp. We want to CAMPLIFY your summer and have
our biggest and greatest camp yet. Mark those calendars now
to make sure you don’t miss it. 
The 4-H Country Ham Project is also open to sign-ups. Last
year we had over 20 4-H’ers participate, and we hope that
number is even higher this year. Country Ham is unique to our
region, and so is this opportunity which teaches you the
process of curing a ham as well as allowing you to build your
communication and presentation skills. 
We have received no entries this year for the 2025 Piggy Bank
Contest, and I would encourage you to enter your creation.
The possibilities are endless of what type of Piggy Bank you
design. Last year, our county was well represented with Mr.
Robert Brown being a state winner!
Lastly, I have included the flyer for our Estate Planning Event
for the parents. No matter your age, estate planning is
important. This 3-part series allows you to attend 1 or all
sessions. The choice is yours, but if you have been putting off
discussing Wills, your wishes, and all the things that nobody
wants to think about- this event is for you. 
We wish everyone a Happy Thanksgiving this month and we
can’t wait to see you this month! 









Turn this page in to the Extension Office by
November 30 for a prize! 
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Nicholas County
368 East Main 
P.O. Box 3
Carlisle, Kentucky 40311


